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Upcoming Environmental Biogeochemistry Symposium to be held in Australia

The International Society for Environmental Biogeochemistry’s 23rd Symposium (ISEB23) will take place in Australia for the 

first time in 2017. The Symposium will be held September 24-29, 2017, in Palm Cove, Tropical North Queensland, Australia. This 

international five-day Symposium, held in Palm Cove, will provide an excellent opportunity for international and local 

environmental biogeochemists to meet and discuss the most recent developments in their fields of research.

 

For more information: email iseb23@pco.com.au or visit www.iseb23.info
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